
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Grade 6 students, 

 

You are invited to attend the Brunswick Secondary College 

Instrumental Music Information & Workshop Evening on 

Wednesday 18th October 6:30pm-8pm in the Performing 

Arts Room in D Block (entry via Fallon Street).  

 

The evening will include a presentation outlining our Music 

Program as well as opportunities to participate. You will 

meet our team of professional, dedicated instrumental 

music teachers who will talk about their instruments, show 

you our music facilities, and hold “mock” lessons in which 

incoming students may try out instruments! Teachers will 

be eager to answer your questions.  

 

Music is a strong, vibrant and highly valued part of our 

Performing Arts Program and school community; we look 

forward to welcoming you.  

 

If you have further queries, please contact: 

 

Emily Palekis 

Director of Music 
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